
 

Sister Mary Christopher Kuchman 
Sister Mary Christopher Kuchman, who celebrated her 75th Jubilee this year (2022), entered 

the Congregation from Our Lady of Perpetual Help parish in Rochester. 
While reflecting on her many years of service, Sister Mary Christopher shared, “I recall that I 

always wanted to be a missionary and a nurse, and the Holy Spirit led me to the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph. From my first assignment as a teacher at St. Michael’s School in Penn Yan, NY to St. 
Joseph’s Hospital School of Nursing in Elmira, NY, to Nazareth College, to Director of Good 
Samaritan Hospital School of Practical Nursing in Selma, AL, to the Seneca County Health 
Department in Waterloo, NY and finally parish ministry at St. Mary’s in Waterloo, NY, I have 
carried Christ to God’s people and fulfilled my missionary and nurse calling. What a blessed 
wonderful world of adventure in God’s plan for me these 75 years.” 

Most recently, Sister Mary Christopher served in the prayer ministry, praying for all those 
who had been a part of her life. 


